
It is a great pleasure to introduce to

you the students of A7 for the school

year 2024-2025!

We are looking forward to a great year

of learning and building strong bonds! 

We will be using our the PYP

International Baccalaureate (IB)

curriculum which includes Language

Acquisition, Personal, Social and

Physical Education (PSPE). 
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What we did this week

To welcome spring, the students wrote sentences on strips of

paper and made it into a flower craft! As part of getting to

know each other for the new school year, the strips of paper

has sentences like “I can...” “I like to...” and “I want

to learn about..”. 
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We made a bucketlist of the things they want to do and learn

in 2nd grade to represent their goals for the new school year!

They also practiced their oral and presentation skills as they

shared it to the class!
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The class practiced asking Yes/No questions and interviewed

each other.From the data collected, we made graphs! 
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Math class

We reviewed some multiplication using manipulatives. We are also

slowly introducing some division. 
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Collaborative games for P.S.P.E

The class honed their communication and analytical skills as

they plan with their team mates for the best strategy!



Read More On
hayama-international.co.jp/parents

UpcomingEvents andHolidays
Orientation - April19th

Showa Day -  April29th 　

 Stay in touch:

kristine@hayama-
international.co.jp

(046)-855-5112

To some friends who

couldn’t make it, we

look forward to seeing

you next week! 


